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Message from Holistic Insurance 
 

 
I have heard varying things as to who can return on 4th July, as 
before the best place to check is public health or the local 
authority for the practitioner in question.  
 
Some acupuncturists who are working from clinics are returning 
under the guidance of other health services but it is best for 
individuals to check their area as the information is not always 
consistent.  
 

Please check with your Local Authority (Council) before 
returning to work. 
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